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Cecilia Ramírez Harris began her career in journalism in Caracas, Venezuela, where 
she graduated from La Universidad Católica Andrés Bello as a licensed journalist. In 
Venezuela she worked on several networks as a prime-time anchorperson and had her 
own radio program in which she presented important issues that affected the community 
through news and interviews. 
In the late 80's she came to the United States to start a family and eventually continued 
her journalism career, becoming a reporter specialized in health issues for the highly-
rated news magazine "Primer Impacto": a national and international daily TV Show 
broadcast across the United States and in 19 Latin American countries. She also 
regularly contributed stories to Channel 23, the local Univision affiliate in Miami. 
Throughout her career she has covered health topics that are important to the Latino 
community, such as AIDS, eating disorders, cancer treatments, diabetes care, diet 
drugs and cosmetic surgery, among others. Because of the many social issues affecting 
the Latino community, she has been committed to informing her viewers about holistic 
and alternative treatment options in order to broaden their horizons and access to care. 
She also writes and produces a weekly segment called "Nuestros Hijos", which is 
dedicated to children's health and social issues. She has received several awards 
throughout her career, including the Excellence in Journalism Award, given by Bone 
Marrow National Donor Program, for her story "Sentencia de Muerte", which recruited 
more than four thousand Hispanics who were inspired to register in the program as 
donors when the story first aired. She has also received the Florida Dietetic Association 
Media Award, the Human Rights Champion Award from the Citizens Commission in 
Human Rights, and an Honorable Mention Award for Excellence in Cardiovascular 
Communications given by the American Heart Association. 
She has written about health and medicine in print media, including Selecta and 
Siempre Mujer magazine. She was the host of her own television show, "Vida Total" on 
Galavision, presenting a holistic view of health related issues with interviews, stories 
and direct advice to her viewers. Most recently, she has continued her education, 
becoming a certified hypno-therapist, NLP Master Practitioner and a Life and Weight 
Loss Coach and studied Clinical Nutrition in the University of Miami. She also serves as 
a motivational speaker at special events, using her unique experience to help others 
transform their lives. 


